
In compliance with the State Guidelines referenced below:
The Hacienda must regretfully Cancel or Postpone all event reservations through April 30th 2020.

*Just in case, and to have as much notice as possible, please note that May reservations are to be considered tentative due to the evolving situation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please contact the LDPOA Office if you wish to re-schedule, otherwise a refund of your deposits will be issued. 209 852-2312

___________________________________________________________

Excerpt (Highlights added) from
 the State of California Guidelines published by
the California Department of Public Health
 (on March 12th, 2020)

Postpone or cancel:
· Large gatherings that include 250 people.
· Smaller gatherings held in venues that do not allow social distancing of six feet per person.
· This includes gatherings in crowded auditoriums, rooms or other venues.

· A “gathering” is any event or convening that brings together people in a single room or single space at the same time, such as an auditorium, stadium, arena, large conference room, meeting hall, cafeteria, or any other indoor or outdoor space.

This applies to all non-essential professional, social, and community gatherings regardless of their sponsor.  

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

In addition, Governor Newsome stated on March 16th the following:
“If we’re asking people to shelter in place, to isolate at home,” Newsom said, “the point of gatherings is lost on all of us from a public safety and health perspective. So directing that no gatherings … we think it’s very rational under these circumstances. Disruptive, I know, for some. But rational, we believe, in this moment.”
